
VISVA-BHARATI 
SAMARTH OFFICE 

 

NOTICE 

Regarding issues on submission of application form against 

advertisement 2/2025 for Assistant Professor and Assistant Professor 

dated 29/05/2025 

 

The SAMARTH Cell of Visva-Bharati is receiving calls from candidates regarding 

wrong input in the forms, uploading non-attestation of documents, payment amount 

etc. This is to inform all the candidates that all the submission must comply to the 

advertisement 2/2025 for Assistant Professor and Associate Professors dated 

29/05/2025 published in the Visva-Bharati website only. The SAMARTH, Visva-

Bharati office cannot assist to rectify the form in these cases. All the candidates are, 

therefore, requested to check the essential criteria (especially uploads and payment 

of fee as per the advertisement etc.) in the format before final submission. Further, 

in case any submission is successful without application fee (except Differently able 

and women candidate), they can re-check their application in Chayan portal account 

for payment of fee.  

To avoid last moment traffic for payment while submitting the form, candidates are 

advised to submit it well before the deadline, i.e. at 11:59 PM on 30th June, 2025.  

(27/06/2025) 

Nodal Officer for Samarth & Chayan 

Visva-Bharati 


